
 

 

April News 

      Mrs.Rutkowski & Ms.Janine 

 
     Wow! It’s April! We have made it this far. Thank you all for your cooperation with 

conferences and the spring party. Hope everyone is enjoying time of and will return  

April 8.  We are hoping and very excited that our very own book will be delivered by 

return week.  

    Our continued exploration of the Alphabet through themes has been successful.  

We have been working  on rhyming and sounds.  We play number and counting games 

every day.  We are working on our social and problem solving skills every day. Please 

encourage your child do try and do things like put on coats, shoes and even get dressed 

by themselves at home. We have become proficient at zipping! 

     We have come to really enjoy foodie Fridays and making our own snacks. But we 

also enjoy anytime someone sends in a special snack�� 

     We will be exploring “Art Naturally “  for the art show .We have a collection of things 

we want to work with and we will see how it goes. Families can officially visit the week 

of  April 22 ( see school posts for dates and times). 

     We are always hoping to get to play as the Spring continues please take note of the 

changeable weather and wetness, for appropriate outerwear and shoes. Think about 

sending lighter change of clothes.  

     With only 2 months to go I cannot help but feel proud and grateful for all the kids.  

Please be sensitive to fact that not all kiddos go to kindergarten, we ask you do not 

discuss this with children as they have no concept of time. 

     Please feel free to visit Scholastic.com and place orders at any time to support our 

class library. 

     In May  we do a come read to us event, keep a look out for a Google sign up 

towards the end of April. 

     Thank you for checking Class Dojo , and replying to emails. If there are any 

questions or concerns I am always available. 

 

 
 
  
  
   
 
 


